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From: Thomas Reps
To: Transportation Commission
Cc: Thomas Reps
Subject: Partial closure of Sherman Avenue, and "20 is plenty"
Date: Sunday, May 9, 2021 5:18:12 PM

Hi,
 
I’m writing to support both the partial closure of Sherman Avenue from Brearly St. to Baldwin
Avenue, as was done last year, and the “20 is plenty” program to reduce speed limits in the
neighborhood.  As you probably are aware, Sherman Avenue gets a lot of pedestrian traffic, both
because it is a pleasant neighborhood, and because it runs between Giddings Park and Tenney Park. 
Consequently, there is a lot of pedestrian traffic in the street itself, when groups going in different
directions on the sidewalk are about to meet.  Both programs would improve safety for the
pedestrians who use Sherman Avenue.
 
Thanks,
 
Tom Reps
1010 Sherman Avenue
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